
Objection to SA32, Sainsburys Green Lanes N21 3RS. Page 351 of Enfield Local Plan. Redevelopment of 
supermarket and car park to mixed-used homes and non-residential floor space

I would like to register my objection to the proposed redevelopment of the site currently 
used by Sainsbury’s in Winchmore Hill.

It would be a disaster for the community and for myself personally. 

From a personal perspective I live walking distance from Sainsbury’s and have used the 
store ever since I moved to the area 5 years ago. I walk down there regularly with my girls 
who cycle or scoot and enjoy using the park on the way. I use the store for shopping, 
recycling and the pharmacy. It is a great facility and a pleasant route to get there. 

Overall from a community perspective I object for the following main reasons:

- the green space surrounding the site is unusual in the area and home to rich wildlife as
well as being used by the volcano community
- while housing is needed, there is no provision for other infrastructure to support it and so
more pressure will be put on roads, doctors and schools
- the supermarket provides a range of services that serve the community including the
pharmacy and is very well used
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